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Friday 19th April 

 

Dear Parents/carers,  

 

Bikeability will be coming to school on 7th and 8th May to give children in year 4 the 

opportunity to learn or practise their cycling skills.  

 

Children will be taken in small groups throughout the day.  

 

Bikeability can provide bikes. If children have their own bike at home, they can bring 

it to school if they wish to practise on their own bike.   

 

Please complete the consent form on the reverse of this letter and return to school 

by Monday 29th April.   

 

 

Georgia Powell Davies  

Deputy Headteacher  
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